
Dear EDYC Members  

 

 

EDYC  is operated on a member volunteer basis and it is vital that all duties are covered 

to ensure that all club activities and facilities can take place as planned and be fully 

enjoyed by all.   

 

Please find attached a PDF copy of the EDYC calendar for 2023.  

 

1. Look closely for your name, duty and date. You may have been allocated more than 

one duty.  

 

2. If this does not suit you then please arrange a swap with another person on the 

calendar.  

 

3. All swaps are the responsibility of the duty holder.  

 

4. When a swap is made please 

email ajennings525@gmail.com or gina_lyttle@hotmail.com with details of the dates, 

duties and names swapped / changed so that the master copy of the calendar can be 

kept up to date.  

 

5. All swaps must be made by Friday 24 March.  

 

6. The team who volunteered for 6 consecutive weeks for the Icicles Series may not have 

been allocated a duty. 

 

If you have not been allocated a duty and would like to/are willing to volunteer further 

please contact Alan or Gina.  

 

 

Details of the WhatsApp groups are attached. They might be handy in helping to arrange 

swaps.  

 

 

The 2023 Season Calendar will be issued early April.  

 

 

Many thanks for your participation and support.  

 

 

Sailing Committee  


